
From: Donald Bone 
To: Public Comments@BOF 
Subject: Camp fees 
Date: Friday, July 10, 2020 9:16:56 AM 
Warning: this message is from an external user and should be treated with caution. 
My understanding of the new fee hike from now $15 to $25 is due to extra policing of extra 
vehicles. If there is a problem with extra vehicles it should fall on those people who bring in 
extra vehicles not single families or lone campers. The price for extra vehicles is $20 or $5. A 
cost of $5 per vehicle should be adequate. 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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